
                                                                     NOTIFICATION 

 

Dear Requesters,  

I would hereby like to notify you that the Board of Executive Directors has approved 28 

additional business-days to the term established in the MICI Policy to prepare the 

Recommendation for a Compliance Review and Terms of Reference for Request MICI-BID-CH-

2017-0115, related to the “Alto Maipo Hydroelectric Power Project”. 

The Request presented to MICI and linked to the aforementioned Project was declared eligible, 

as it complied with the eligibility criteria required by the MICI Policy. The Requesters expressed 

interest in MICI managing their Request directly in the Compliance Review Phase. 

Following this term, this Recommendation will be sent for comments to Management and the 

Requesters. A final version that includes these comments will be presented to the Board of 

Executive Directors for consideration under Short Procedure.  

MICI requires a longer term than that established in the Policy for the elaboration of a 

Recommendation, due to the multiple topics presented in the Request. 

Thus, the new deadline for submitting the Recommendation for comments from the Parties for 

Request MICI-BID-CH-2017-0115 will be July 28, 2017.  

The management of this Request to date may be viewed in the Public Registry.  

I remain at your service to respond to any queries regarding the MICI process.  

Sincerely, 

 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, MICI Director 

CC: Arantxa Villanueva, Compliance Review Phase Coordinator  

REFERENCE: Request MICI-BID-CH-2017-0115 related to the “Alto Maipo 

Hydroelectric Power Project” (CH-L1067) 

DATE: June 12, 2017 

SUBJECT: Notification of Extension to Prepare a Recommendation for a 

Compliance Review and Terms of Reference  

http://www.iadb.org/en/mici/complaint-detail,19172.html?id=MICI-BID-CH-2017-0115

